

MEMORANDUM

To:

Mayor and Council

From:

Gregory I. Guernsey, AICP, Director

Planning and Development Review Department

Date:

October 17, 2014

Subject: Postponement of Metered Parking Spaces

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following item from the October 23, 2014, City Council meeting to the November 6, 2014, City Council meeting:

Conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance amending City Code Chapter 25-6 to allow metered parking spaces to be counted towards the minimum offstreet parking required for residential uses.

cc: Marc Ott, City Manager Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager